
 
TREAT FIRE WITH RESPECT 

 
There is nothing more appealing on a cold winter's night than a blazing fireplace and the warm 
glow of candles.  
 
But open flame can be an invitation to disaster.  
 
Your fire department urges you to treat fire with respect.  
 
Never leave fire unattended.  
 
Don't burn wrapping paper or ribbons and always use your fireplace screen.  
 
Make sure candles are in a secure holder and place them out of the reach of children. 
 
Don't let fire ruin your holiday celebrations. 
 
 
 

 

 


